District Parent Advisory Meeting
February 11, 2014

Members Present: Gennifer Gilbert (TP), Tori Harvey (Wiley), Nancy
McElwain (Leal),Valerie Murphy (King), Jonathan Manton (UMS), Jaimee
Gleisner (TP), Julia Guth (Wiley), Robert King (UHS), Pat Faust (King)

Topic: PBIS/SEL/Character/Bullying Prevention Initiatives

Guest speakers: Dr. Jennifer Ivory- Tatum, Assistant Supt. Of Curriculum
& Instruction

Linda Gibbens, Director of Grant-Based Programs

*See Power Point slides and handouts
- Power Point slides
-Second Step handout
-Character Traits handout
-Stop, Talk, Walk handout

Thank you DPAC for your thoughtful discussions at tonight’s meeting.
During the next several weeks you may think of a question or have some
suggestions on ways USD 116 can improve our communication
regarding the initiatives discussed tonight. I would like to encourage
you to send me any of your questions or thoughts and I will share them
with Dr. Ivory Tatum and Mrs. Gibbens. See you in April!

Next meeting: April 22, 2014 - 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. @ Central Office
(205 N. Race St)

*I would like to invite all DPAC members to attend the final meeting in
April to be recognized for your work on this committee.



